
VLCT Urges Ways & Means to
Give Towns More Than $100 of
Cannabis Revenues 
February 01, 2022

February 1, 2022. Today, Public Policy and Advocacy Director Karen Horn wrote to House

Ways and Means Committee Chair Janet Ancel commenting on H.701, a bill that would

regulate a cannabis marketplace in Vermont.

Click the links below to read the letter and the accompanying list of fees proposed by the

Cannabis Control Board.

Attachments

2022-02-01-h701-ways-and-means-letter.pdf

2022-02-01-h701-cannabis-control-board-fees.pdf
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